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As a member of Malheur County and retired educator, I have seen the impact that 

drug use has on youth and families. OSU Extension is a research-based entity that 

has a long history of developing and delivering programs to address needs. The work 

OSU Extension Family and Community Health is doing to bring people together 

through Community Conversations is an inventive approach that is needed to support 

the community. Thank you for your support of HB 920 and for supporting the work 

OSU Extension does statewide.   


